
502284.EN PE 333.638

WRITTEN QUESTION E-2240/03
by Bartho Pronk (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Follow-up to an application for a driving licence in another EU Member State

On 15 May 2003 the Commission answered my Written Question E-1269/031. However, the answer is 
incomplete. The Commission acknowledges that some applicants may not meet the 185-day 
requirement in any Member State, but fails to deal with the second part of my question, namely what 
steps individuals and Member States should take in such a case.

1. In the situation outlined above, what should citizens and Member States do in order to comply 
with what the Commission sees as the clear requirement laid down in Directive 91/439/EEC2? 

2. If a question consists of three parts, would it not be better for the Commission to answer each 
part separately, so as to ensure that none is forgotten?
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